
 
 

Report to Council 
Re: Public Works-2020-10 
From: Jake Condon 
Date: June 18, 2020 
Re: Supply and Delivery of Culvert Pipes Tender 
T-2020-02  

 
 
Overview: A report regarding the supply and delivery of culvert pipes tender. On 
Wednesday, June 3, 2020, the Township’s tender for the supply and delivery of culvert 
pipes was closed. 
 
Conclusion:  Tender packages were sent to E.S. Hubbell & Sons Ltd., Armtec Ltd. and 
Corrugated Steel Pipe Institute. Tender packages were received from E.S Hubbell & Sons 
Ltd. and Armtec Ltd. Armtec Ltd.’s proposal for the supply and delivery of plastic culvert 
pipes was the lowest proposal received based on the specifications requested. E.S. 
Hubbell & Sons Ltd.’s proposal for the supply and delivery of steel culvert pipes was the 
lowest proposal received based on the specifications requested.  
 
Recommendation: 
That the Public Works-2020-10 report, dated June 18, 2020 regarding Supply and 
Delivery of Culvert Pipes Tender T-2020-02 be received for Council’s information. 
 
Financial Impact: The Public Works Department has budgeted $35,616 for Municipal 
Culverts. The tender results will meet our budget for the various construction projects 
and municipal culverts for 2020. 
 
Strategic Plan Applicability: 
To enhance public transportation that is accessible and effective to support the needs of 
the community. 
To ensure that the public works department operates efficiently and effectively.  
 
Sustainability Plan Applicability: 
To have an accessible transportation network that places priority on active and efficient 
modes of transportation. 
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Jake Condon 

Crystal McMillan 
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